
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                20th May 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Resilience’ 

 
‘Resilience is not about being positive….it’s doing your best 

to work around things that get in your way’ 
 

Jubilee Celebrations 
 

To celebrate The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
the children will be taking part in a number of 
activities next week.  The children will be 
taking home a bunting picture to decorate  
and return to school for Monday – they will 
then be displayed around the school grounds. 
Thursday will be our main celebration day. 
The children can come to school dressed in 
red, white and blue (no football kits please). 
On Thursday morning, from 8.00 a.m., there 
will be an opportunity for parents to take a 
photograph of their child on our Throne – for 
this we are asking for a £1.00 donation which 
will help to cover costs for the day. Then to 
finish off our celebration in the afternoon we 
will be having our Garden Party. Each child will 
receive a commemorative medal to mark the 
occasion. 
 

 
 

LSSP Cricket Festival 
 

Good luck to our team who are taking part in 
a Cricket Festival at Sefton Cricket Club  
on Monday 23rd May. 
 

 
 

School Health 
 

Please see below the link to the new School 
Health website. 
  
  https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/our-
services/liverpool/school-health-service/primary-
school-health   
  

Acorn Farm 
 

Nursery are having a visit from Acorn Farm 
on Wednesday 25th  May. This is a lovely 
treat and the children will have the 
opportunity to pet and hold the animals. 
Letters have gone home so please fill in the 
permission slip and let us know if your child 
has any allergies. 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon   23  May     Y1 Clubs  
Wed  25  May     Acorn Farm 
Thu   26  May     Jubilee Celebrations 
Thu   26  May      Break up for half term 
Fri    27  May     Inset Day (school closed) 
Mon    6  Jun      Return to school 8.50am 
Wed   8  Jun       Adult Yoga 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        92% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    94% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     95% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     94% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    94% 
 
Unfortunately a very disappointing week 
again with no classes in green. 

Overall Attendance 
94% 

 
 

Y2 
 

End of KS1 assessments are now ongoing with Y2 
children. It is most important during this time 
that children have a healthy breakfast, are 
punctual and have good attendance. 
 

Home Readers 
 

Books that go home on a Friday are to be 
returned on Thursday. If you have misplaced a 
book then we ask for a donation of £2 to cover 
some of the cost for a replacement. Thank you 

RM Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to parents who came to RM Class 
Assembly – weren’t they great? 

 

Dental Appointments 
 

We have seen an increase in children who are 
taken out of school for dental appointments. 
Wherever possible please endeavour to make 
appointments after school times. If you take your 
child out for an appointment (check-up) but do 
not return to school then this will be seen  as an 
unauthorised absence. May we remind you that 
medical evidence is needed for all appointments. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Adult Yoga Course 
 

Letters have been sent home with details 
of a free 5 week yoga/well-being course 
for parents/carers starting on Wednesday 
8th June at 9.15am.  This is a beginner’s 
course and will be held in school. The 
course is also open to junior parents and it 
may be popular so if you would like to 
attend, please fill in the reply slip and 
return to school as soon as possible. 
 

 
 


